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 Night works - Memorial Drive  

 Monday 31 March to Thursday 3 April (inclusive) 6pm to 5am  

*All works are subject to weather, site conditions and construction material/equipment 
availability.  
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Night works – Monday 31 March to 
Thursday 3 April (inclusive) 6pm to 5am  
As part of the Stage 2 streetscape improvements 
underground services such as power and water 
need to be located before construction occurs. 

To minimise inconvenience to local businesses and 
our community, these works will be undertaken at 
night (weather and site conditions permitting). 

Two-way traffic will continue along Memorial Drive 
and surrounding streets and access will remain 
available to local businesses. 

Some low-mid level intermittent noise is expected 
however noisier works will be coordinated to take 
place earlier in the evening. 

We thank our community, including local 
businesses, for your ongoing understanding as the 
new streetscape comes to life. 

You can view the full streetscape design on the 
project webpage. 

What to expect during night works  

Where underground services require physical 
location, the road and footpath areas will be cut 
with a concrete saw.  

A vacuum truck will then suck away excess material 
from the underground services to identify and 
expose the services. 

For safety reasons, some on-street parking areas 
will be temporarily unavailable whilst these 
investigations are underway. 

Disturbed areas will be backfilled and sealed with 
asphalt (bitumen) to ensure a safe and 
weatherproof surface.     

Register for construction updates  

Keep up to date with all construction news by 
registering for our emailed project updates. All 
updates can also be found on the project webpage.  

Contact us  

Have a question for the project team? Please email: 
eumundistreetscape@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

Or contact Council’s customer service team via the 
details at the base of this update (please quote 
Eumundi Streetscape Project).  

We will continue to keep you updated about the 
project via our regular notifications.  

 

All information contained in this communication is 
accurate at the time of distribution however works and 
dates are subject to change due to circumstances outside 
of Sunshine Coast Council’s control.


